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M essage from the President 

     Spring has finally arrived. After a very cold winter, warm weather has finally 
arrived! 
     Just as a quick reminder, our Awards of Excellence Dinner is on Thursday May 
2, 2019 at the Bala Golf Club.  Our unit will be celebrating various individuals and 
organizations that have made outstanding contributions to the Jewish Community 
and the Educational Environment.  The Executive Board has planned a wonderful 
evening celebrating our honorees, food, dancing, and friendship.  As always, we 
are asking for support through our annual Ad Book.  All the information can be 
found at our web site.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. The 
success of all our events is critical and relies on membership support and 
attendance.   
 Scholarship Applications are due by Thursday April 4, 2019 to Zena Sacks 
at Zena 1207@yahoo.com or mailed directly to her home at: 
 43 North Green Acre Drive   - Cherry Hill, N.J.   08003 
      I am happy to report that this year our membership has grown.  Please accept a 
warm welcome to our new members and to several members who have recently 
renewed their membership.   
      Passover is quickly approaching and Project H.O.P.E. is so important to our 
community.   
 PROJECT H.O.P.E. 
                                   Barry Drossner 
On April 14, 2018 more than 400 community members came together at Temple Sinai in 

Dresher, PA to pack and distribute Passover food packages to poor 
and elderly Jews. This translates to over 600 cases of food that was 
packed and delivered. For recipients living alone, these food 
deliveries also provided a welcome bit of company. This sometimes 
can be as important as the food itself. More than 700 families 
received Passover food. Thank you to Educators’ Unit members who 
participated and/or contributed in 
order to pay for the food. 
 
        Save the Date for  

        Project H.O.P.E 2020 
                                                           April 17 
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Good & Welfare 
 
Best Wishes for a speedy recovery to two of our members. 
 Dr. Ruth Horwitz has been in Jeff Torresdale Hospital for the past 3 weeks 
and Larry Sperling is currently recovering from a knee replacement earlier this 
month. 
 
     Please feel free to submit any news, articles, or well wishes for the newsletter 
by the 22nd of the month.  Submission can be made at Jude3600@aol.com.  If for any 
eason, anyone has any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 215-805-3284.  r 

Best wishes, 
     
 
 President 
 B’nai B’rith Educators Unit # 5290 
 
 
 

Judith Gerben Lundy 
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